Zion Episcopal Church

120 East Main Street
Palmyra, NY 14522

We would like to let you know that we at Zion Episcopal Church will be holding
its annual Christmas Holiday Bazaar on Saturday, December 1, 2018
from 9am to 3pm.

We want to extend an open invitation to your residents, family of residents, staff,
and anyone who wants to come join us in our Bazaar!

This is a wonderful time of year when we can rejoice and be with folks in the
Holiday Season. We would like to offer another opportunity for our Senior
Citizens to get out and experience a traditional Arts and Crafts sale.

We offer a variety of vendors who offer handcrafted items. We understand that
individuals would like a resource to purchase a special handmade item for

Christmas to give to their loved ones.

There will be baked goods, refreshments, and lunch items available - items will
be affordably priced.

There is an elevator for access to our 2nd floor, and handicap bathrooms arc
accessible.

If there is any additional information you need please do not hesitate to contact us:
Roy Cottrell at (315) 879-5735.
Sincerely,

Zion Episcopal Church
(315) 597-9236



